
REMINDER OF PROPER ATTIRE WITHIN BANNER 

 
 

 
PROTECTING OUR PATIENTS, STAFF AND PHYSICIANS IS BANNER’S TOP PRIORITY 

 

 
ENTERING ANY BANNER FACILITY IN SCRUBS, WHETHER COMPANY OR HOSPITAL ISSUED IS 

STRICTLY PROHIBITED 

 

 

 

 

BUSINESS AND BUSINESS CASUAL ATTIRE IS ACCEPTABLE 
YOU ARE EXPECTED TO CHANGE INTO HOSPITAL ISSUED SCRUBS AND TO CHANGE BACK INTO YOUR CLOTHS WHEN 
THE PROCEDURE IS COMPLETED.  YOU MAY NOT WEAR HOSPITAL ISSUED SCRUBS BETWEEN BANNER FACILITIES.  
FAILURE TO COMPLY MAY RESULT IN YOUR INABILITY TO SERVE BANNER ACCOUNTS. 
 

THANK YOU FOR DOING YOUR PART TO KEEP BANNER A SAFE ENVIRONMENT 


